
Phone log notes: 

9:00 AM - COGCC SW EPS Jim Hughes contacted Katie Wolhust at Red Willow Production Co. regarding a prior 
investigation conducted by RWPC into seeps on or near property owned by Jennifer Thurston. Ms. Thurston 
expressed concerns about dead/dying vegetation on 10/1/15 via telephone conversation with COGCC SW EPS. 
Location ID 312090 has three RWPC wells located near Ms. Thurston’s property. An e mail has been uploaded to 
this facility ID number, on the COGCC website, that summarizes actions taken by RWPC during the summer of 
2015. 

10/5/15: 

11:30 AM - COGCC SW EPS Jim Hughes contacted Graham Stanke at the Southern Ute Growth Fund regarding 
Ms. Thurston’s complaint to RWPC and actions taken to date. Ms. Thurston was concerned about stands of Pinion 
and Juniper trees along the edge of Florida Mesa dying. Mr. Stanke and RWPC staff had performed an investigation 
into the land owner’s concerns and determined that oil and gas activities were not responsible for the vegetation kill. 
RWPC consulted with an independent professional geologist who came to the conclusion that oil and gas activities 
were not the cause of the changing conditions noted by the land owner.  

8:30 AM – COGCC SW EPS contacted Jennifer Thurston to clarify her concerns and set up a site visit. The land 
owner had not accepted the offer from RWPC to have a meeting to discuss their findings.  

10/6/15: 

9:45 AM – COGCC SW EPS contacted Jennifer Thurston to postpone the site visit temporarily, due to recent 
precipitation. RWPC will be contacted and a joint site visit will be arranged. Ms. Thurston was made aware of the 
COGCC formal complaint system. 

10/7/15: 

11:00 AM – COGCC SW EPS contacted Jennifer Thurston to request access to her property via RWPC well pad. 
Walk in access to the seep area on her property was granted to COGCC and RWPC representatives. 
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